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WRITTEN QUESTIONS FROM MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC  
 
A period of not more than fifteen minutes shall be allowed for questions submitted by 
a member of the public who either lives or works in the area of the authority at each 
ordinary meeting of the Council. 
 
Every question shall be put and answered without discussion, but the person to 
whom a question has been put may decline to answer.  The person who asked the 
question may ask one relevant supplementary question, which shall be put and 
answered without discussion. 
 
The following written questions have been received from members of the public. 
 

 
1. QUESTION From: Nigel Furness 

 
“I return once again, Councillor Mitchell, to the subject of elm trees, which are 
continuing to disappear from the streets of Hove at an alarming rate. Can you 
please explain why three magnificent specimens were last year felled in 
Blatchington, Sackville and Somerhill roads?” 

  
Councillor Mitchell, Chair of the Environment, Transport & Sustainability 
Committee will reply. 
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